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Dear Co-Chairs Helm and Owens, and Members of the Committee, 

  

I oppose House Bill 3103 and its amendments. 

 

Our wonderful forests are important to all Oregon citizens and should not be 

compromised for profits. We cannot ignore the importance of forests which protect 

fish and wildlife habitat, provide us clean water and allowing it’s citizens to connect 

with nature and support our mental health.  

 

I hope you will oppose this bill and focus instead on protecting our public resources 

for all Oregonians. 

  

Please don’t let this bill pass out of committee. 

  

Sincerely,  

Karen Funk 


